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The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fifth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawai'i 9681 3 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, the University of Hawai'i is transmitting 
herewith, two copies of the Annual Report on Nursing Scholars Program (Section 304A- 
3305, Hawai'i Revised Statutes) as requested by the Legislature. 

The Nursing Scholars Program was established to encourage students to pursue 
graduate study in master's and doctorate programs which prepare them for an academic 
career in nursing. 

Pursuant to Act 231, SLH 2001, we are also informing you that the report may be 
viewed electronically at: http://www.hawaii.edu/offices/eaur/govrel/repo~s/201 O/index.html. 

Sincerely, 

k k  
M.R.C. Greenwood 
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